
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 
 

Hello and welcome back! I trust you all enjoyed a lovely half-term break even though the weather was 
perhaps not quite as we would have liked!  
We’re in the final push towards the Summer holidays already - time is flying by! Please make sure your 
child has a water bottle in school as the weather warms up (hopefully!) 
This week, the children have all been immersed in their new topics. I know EYFS and Years 1 & 2 are 
thoroughly enjoying their Under the Sea topic and very much looking forward to their trip to The Deep 
next Thursday. Sycamore class are very excited about Countryside Day on Tuesday too.  
Just a reminder that if you would like to join our lovely Naburn team, we have an opportunity for a 
lunchtime supervisor still available – more information available at the office.  
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 
 

Celebration Winners

        

Attendance House Winners 

 

Please be aware there is Pedestrian training for Year 3/4 next 

Thursday 13th, a letter came home yesterday. Can you return 

the consent form as soon as possible.  

Please ensure your child has a weather suitable coat/sunhat 

 

 

House Point Winners 

 

Our attendance this week is: 85.6% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

Tuesday 11th June – KS2 Countryside day trip            

PLEASE REMEMBER COAT/SUN HAT/PACKED 

LUNCH/WATER BOTTLE 

Thursday 13th June – KS1 The Deep trip                      

PLEASE REMEMBER PACKED LUNCH/WATER BOTTLE/ NO 

COATS PLEASE AS THIS IS AN INDOOR EVENT AND HAS 

NOWHERE TO STORE COATS 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARRIVE AT SCHOOL AT 8.45 AS THE 

COACH IS DUE TO LEAVE SCHOOL SHORTLY AFTER 9AM 

 

 

It’s our Open Day on the 20th June. We would love the 

opportunity to tell you about our new vision, update you 

on new buildings works and show you all around our 

‘new look’ school! 

So please join us from 3.15-5pm for tea, coffee and cake! 



 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

                                                                                               

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’m forever blowing bubbles! 

Taking inspiration from watching a short video 

clip ‘Bubbles’ we have had fun blowing our own 

bubbles, and then Yr1 and Yr2 went onto write 

their setting description for under the sea. 

 

 



 

 

 

                                       Willow Class have been busy rehearsing for the upcoming Choral 
Festival this week. We had our first experience of an audience when we performed to Y5/6 on 
Thursday morning and they loved it so much that they asked for an encore and even joined in! 

Year 3/4 joined with Year 5/6 for PE on Thursday afternoon for a game of Danish Long Ball: a 

striking and fielding game which is a mixture of baseball and cricket. The aim of the game is to 

bat the ball and then run to the safe zone and back in order to score a point. We had a lovely 

afternoon in the sunshine and a great time was had by all! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                  have made a great start to the final half term of the school year. 

We LOVED the totally unexpected ending of 'The Devil and his boy' and the children's 

glowing book reviews, written this week, reflected their enjoyment of this great novel. We are 

studying ratio and proportion in Maths and have begun learning about the Stone Age in 

history and our own uniqueness in Life Skills. We explored our new Reflection Area in the 

classroom and are adding flowers to our 'tree of respect' with thoughts about how we, as 

individuals, can help respect to grow and thrive within school.  This week also saw the first, 

very enthusiastic, meeting of the junk modelling club and a super Computing session in which 

we created and manipulated spreadsheets. What a busy start, with lots more to come! 

 



 

 

 

 


